Zeida Sardinas

City Manager

June 28, 2025

Tetra Tech Inc.
2301 Lucien Way, Suite 120
Maitland, FL 32751

Ref: RFP 2021-14 “Disaster Debris Monitoring Services” — 2™ One-Year Contract Extension
(Final Extension)

Dear Ms. Kamara,

As you are aware, the above referenced Agreement was for an initial term of three (3) years
with the option to renew for two (2) additional one (1) year terms. Pursuant to Resolution
No. 21-142, the City’s existent Agreement expired on June 28, 2024. The City executed the
1%t one-year extension which will expire on June 28, 2025.

The City hereby invites your firm to execute the 2" and final one-year extension of the
Agreement, effective June 28, 2024. By executing below, Tetra Tech, Inc. agrees to the
extension under the same terms, conditions and prices as the original Agreement. The one-
year extension provided for herein shall expire on June 28, 2026.

Please kindly confirm receipt of this letter and your agreement to the terms and conditions

contained herein at your earliest convenience by executing the below. If you have any
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

<

Zeida’Sardinas
City Manager

Accepted: Tetra Tech, Inc.

Date: June 25, 2025
ature

Jonathan Burgiel, Business Unit President
Name
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